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August 6, 2019 FCC Maifroorn
To Whom It May Concern,

Greetings from WTJU-FM (Facility ID 69145) and WXTJ-LP (Facility ID: 194838). I am the General
Manager of WTJU and the staff adviser for student-run WXTJ.

I am writing to inform you that both WTJU and WXTJ have recently moved our broadcast studios to
a new location. The move is less than a mile away from our old studios, and the new location is
2244 Ivy Road #1, Charlottesville, VA 22903.

Please note that our mailing address remains the same: P.O. Box 400811, Charlottesville, VA 22904.

Our counsel advised writing this letter to inform you of this change, as the FCC form for studio
relocations was changed following the elimination of the local studio rule.

Please let me know if you have any questions. My email is Nathan.Moore@virginia.edu.

Sincr

Nat an Moore
General Manager, WTJU 91.1 FM
Staff Adviser, WXTJ 100.1 FM
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